Greenwich Park and Blackheath, Wednesday 6th June 2018
15 walkers, 6 miles – leader Lonica Vanclay
A lovely summer evening and 15 of us in total walked the length and breadth of Greenwich Park which was looking lovely with all the flowers out, including the roses.  Then around Blackheath's heath and a short stretch along the river at the end before we partook of refreshment in ??? yes you've guessed – a Wetherspoons.   
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